
 

Treasurer’s Report 

October 2022 
 

• Attended the Officers meeting with regards to the 
Leadership Conference on July 14th  

• Attended a Leadership Conference Planning meeting on 
July 19th 

• Attended the Leadership Conference in Greenville, SC.  I 
arrived on Sunday, August 7th and returned home on 
Sunday, August 14th   

• While at the Leadership Conference, I attended the 
following seminars: AVVA – 3R’s, Home at Last, From 
Heartbreak to Hope, and Where are the dead of war? 

• I collected donations for Project Friendship, kept a listing 
of the donations and turned the checks and listings into 
Charlie Corbin on the VVA staff 

• I obtained the “big check” for the presentation to the 
Project Friendship recipient – after 2 cab trips to the 
printer’s establishment 

• I collected Product Sales daily receipts, kept a listing of 
the funds and turned into Charlie Corbin on the VVA staff 

• Each month I check our operating bank statement and 
money market bank statement 



 

• I look over the budget vs actual reports and any other 
financial report sent to me by the National office 

• Approved Invoices and board members requests for 
reimbursements and travel advances 

• I continue to assist the Treasurer of Frederick VVA 
Chapter 304 preparing their financial reports 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 


